
 

S T A T E   O F   C O N N E C T I C U T 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 

2800 BERLIN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546 

NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131-7546 

 

Phone:  860-594-3128 

 

December 6, 2019 

 

Subject: State Project No. 92-676; Structural Monitoring System Pearl Harbor Memorial Bridge 

in the city of New Haven.     

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS: 

  

This is to notify all concerned and especially the prospective bidders that the bid opening for the 

subject project is being postponed Five (5) additional weeks from December 18, 2019 to January 

22, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. in the Conference Room of the Department of Transportation 

Administration Building, 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, Connecticut.   

 

Addenda No. 2 to follow 

 

Please send all future questions to http://dot-contractsqanda.ct.gov/Default.aspx 

 

                                                                       

 

Gregory D. Straka 
 Gregory D. Straka                 

 Contracts Manager 

 Division of Contracts Administration 

http://dot-contractsqanda.ct.gov/Default.aspx

